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RIJ Takes a Vacation

By Kerry Pechter        Wed, Dec 17, 2014

Retirement Income Journal will not publish on Christmas or New Year's Day, but will return on January 8, 2015. I will be traveling
in France and Spain, asking the residents of Paris and Barcelona how they expect to finance their retirements.


